
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the next Operating Committee meeting will be held on Thursday May 19, 2016 

at the Bi-County Collaborative Office, 397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA . 

The meeting will begin at 8:00 A.M. 

 
AGENDA 

 

 
I. ROUTINE MATTERS 

 
A. Organizational Update 

 
o Enrollment & Programs 

o New Classroom Space – Wrentham & Millville  
o ESY 
o May 25 Presentation 

o Safe Schools Program for LGBTQ Students 
o DESE Presentation 
o Franklin Municipal Building 12:30 – 3:00 
o 3

rd
. floor Training Room  

o BICO Summer Professional Development Offerings 
o Masters in Educational Leadership- Worcester State Partnership 
o Transportation Network – Parent letter  
o AESA Loan Forgiveness Program  

                             
 

II. INFORMATIONAL MATTERS 

o Guest Speaker : Matt Holloway – DESE – 9:00 AM  

 
III. Other  

 
o 2016-2017 Meeting Dates   
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
   

 

Dr. Arlene Grubert, Executive Director 

397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA 02038 
Tel: 508.520.1998 • Fax: 508.520-1445 
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